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During the 2017/18 legislative session, the LSPA was very active at the Massachusetts State 
House in support of S.534 - An Act relative to the remediation of home heating oil releases.  
(In this new 2019-20 session. the bill number has changed to Senate Docket No. 975 while it 
awaits transfer to the Joint Committee on Environment, Natural Resources, and Agriculture).   

In February 2018, the Joint Committee on Financial Services voted to report our bill favorably, 
with no changes. The bill was referred to the Senate Committee on Ways and Means where it 
stayed with no action until the end of the legislative session.   

The following links provide important information about this consumer and environmental 
protection issue: read this fact sheet and LSPA's position paper.   

 

 

 

https://malegislature.gov/Bills/190/S534
https://lspa.memberclicks.net/assets/Legislative/10-2-17%20LSPA%20Fact%20Sheet%20on%20S.%20534.pdf
https://lspa.memberclicks.net/assets/Legislative/10-2-17%20The%20Issue%20-%20Home%20Heating%20Oil%20Releases%20-%20LSP%20Association.pdf

